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CONSUMERS, MARKETS, PROFESSIONALS 30 JULY 2020

The Commission de Surveillance du Secteur Financier (CSSF) warns the public of the website
https://merceralternatives.com where an entity claims to offer investment and private banking
services under the name Mercer Alternatives.

The CSSF informs the public that this website impersonates the management company Mercer
Alternatives (Luxembourg) S.a r.l., which is duly authorised in Luxembourg under Chapter 16 of
the Law of 17 December 2010 relating to undertakings for collective investment and subject to the
supervision of the CSSF, and which does not have any relation with the website referred to in this
warning.

We use cookies to ensure that we give you the best experience on our
website. If you continue to use this site we will assume that you are
happy with it.
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